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Re: [Request for data] Updates on the status of projects endorsed by the RDC
MIMAROPA

1 message

RDC MIMAROPA <rdcneda4b@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 25, 2023 at 10:32 AM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: &NROmimaropa-pdipbd <&NROmimaropa-pdipbd@neda.gov.ph>, NEDA Regional Office IV-B MIMAROPA
<mimaropa@neda.gov.ph>

MR. FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR.

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA
Ermita, Manila

Dear Executive Director Mirasol:
Greetings from Calapan City!

In line with the regular monitoring activities of the Regional Development Council (RDC) MIMAROPA, the Secretariat
would like to respectfully request your good Office to provide updates on the status of several DENR projects endorsed by
the RDC MIMAROPA.

Your inputs will be used in the preparation of our report on the status of RDC-endorsed projects which will be presented
during the 4th Quarter RDC Meeting. As such, kindly fill out the column under “New Updates” in the attached matrix form
(Annex A).

We would appreciate receiving the accomplished matrix form on or before 31 October (Tuesday). For queries and
concerns, you may email us rdcneda4db@gmail.com at or call (043) 288-6115/6118.

Kindly disregard our previous email

Thank you and warm regards.

Very truly yours,

AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA
RDC Vice Chairperson, RDC MIMAROPA
Regional Director, NEDA MIMAROPA

by:

Angelus G. Genterola
Office of the Regional Director
NEDA MIMAROPA

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email is intended solely for the named addressee, and is
confidential and privileged. Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the
intended addressee, please return immediately to the sender and delete this email message from the
inbox/outbox. Any unauthorized action taken in reference to this email is prohibited and could be
unlawful. Comments, opinions or statements added to the email message which are not attributable to
NEDA MIMAROPA are likewise deemed unauthorized including those found in the attachments.
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On Wed, Oct 25, 2023 at 10:29 AM RDC MIMAROPA <rdcnedadb@gmail.com> wrote:
MR. FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR.
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA
Ermita, Manila

Dear Executive Director Mirasol:
Greetings from Calapan City!

In line with the regular monitoring activities of the Regional Development Council (RDC) MIMAROPA, the Secretariat
would like to respectfully request your good Office to provide updates on the status of several DENR projects endorsed
by the RDC MIMAROPA.

Your inputs will be used in the preparation of our report on the status of RDC-endorsed projects which will be presented
during the 4th Quarter RDC Meeting. As such, kindly fill out the column under “New Updates” in the attached matrix
form (Annex A).

We would appreciate receiving the accomplished matrix form on or before 25 October (Wednesday). For queries and
concerns, you may email us at mimaropa@neda.gov.ph or call (043) 288-6115/6118.

Thank you and warm regards.

Very truly yours,

AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA
RDC Vice Chairperson, RDC MIMAROPA
Regional Director, NEDA MIMAROPA

by:

Angelus G. Genterola
Office of the Regional Director
NEDA MIMAROPA
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